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From: Craig Barr <Craig.Barr@qldc.govt.nz>
Sent: Wednesday, 13 June 2018 4:08 PM

To: ehanan@xtra.co.nz

Subject: Rebuttal evidence on rezoning submissions

Hello Elizabeth
Banco Trustees

You made a further submission {Further submitter number FS 1004.3) to the Stage 1 Proposed District Plan {notified
2015) opposing #403 Banco Trustees’ request to rezone land from Rural Zone to Rural Residential Zone.

Banco Trustees made a submission on Stage 2 {#2400) also seeking a rezoning. While you did not make a further
submission on this stage 2 submission your initial further submission is still valid where it relates {0 the matters of
concern raised in your further submission.

Trojan Helmet

You made a further submission (FS 1004.5) to the Stage 1 Proposed District Plan opposing the submission from
Trojan Helmet (#437.1) for a new special zone.

Trojan Helmet made a submission seeking similar zoning outcomes on Stage 2 (#2387.1). While you did not make a
further submission on this stage 2 submission your initial further submission is still valid where it relates to the
matters of concern raised in your further submission.

The dates for you to file with the Council any written statements opposing or supporting these submissions is:
e Banco Trustees: 27 June 2018
e Trojan Helmet: 5 July 2018

In your written statement, it would be helpful if you could reference the stage 1 and 2 submission numbers for you
and the submitters. le:
e Banco Trustees
o 403, 2400 and your reference FS 1004.
e Trojan Helmet Lid
O 437, 2387 and your reference FS 1004

Regards

Craig
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